
 

THE HOLY TRINITY NEWSLETTER Friday 11th May  

 
RECEPTION PLACES FOR SEPTEMBER 2018: 
 
We still have a small number of places available for children starting in Reception 
Class in September 2018. If you know someone who wants their child to come to Holy 
Trinity and may not have been allocated a place please advise them to contact the 
school office. 
 
 

HALF TERM SPORTS CAMP 
There are still paces available on the Sports Camp that will be taking place in school from 
Monday 4th June to Friday 8th June. A range of fun activities are offered to the children by 
qualified coaches from Rossendale Leisure Trust.  
 
Additional copies of the registration form are available from the school office. 

 
BIKEABILITY TRAINING: 
 
Many of our Year 5 children took part in a two-day cycle safety 
course this week. After a morning of practice and assessment on 
the school playground, most of the children were taken into the 
local area and shown how to be safe on the roads and how to deal 
with different hazards that they might encounter such as junctions 
and bends. Those who needed to develop their cycling skills were 
given the chance to improve their riding technique on the 
playground. 
 

YEAR 6 TEST WEEK 
 
Good Luck to our Year 6 children as they take the End of key Stage 2 National 
Tests in English and mathematics from Monday to Thursday next week.  
 

 
School closes at 3.15 p.m. on Friday 25th May for the summer half-
term holiday. It opens again at 9 a.m. on Monday 11th June. 
 

CLASS ATTENDANCE COMPETITION 
1st Place CLASS 3W 99.3% 
2nd Place CLASS 3B AND CLASS 4C 98.6% 
3rd Place CLASS RECEPTION R 97.8% 
This week’s Overall School Attendance Rate >>>>>>>>>>>>> 96.0% 
The Attendance Rate since the Start of the School Year >>>>>> 96.0% 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


